- LPSH

LLOYDMINSTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DIVISION

January 18th, 2024
Dear Parents,

Today, the Saskatchewan Teachers' Federation has announced that the next round of job action
will be a second one-day province-wide strike held on Monday, January 22. We are
committed to keeping our families informed and wanted to share this information today to
ensure that you are prepared for this one-day strike.

LCSD and LPSD teachers are members of the STF and, therefore, will not be in schools on that
day. As a result, all schools will be closed for students on Monday, January 22, 2024 and
buses will not be running. In addition, all extra-curricular activities as well as before and after
school programs will be cancelled.

There will be school as normal on Tuesday, January 23rd, after this one-day strike action.

As we move forward, we will keep you informed as we hear any further information on labour
action.
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